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SITE COUNCIL AGENDA
May 15, 2017
4:30 P.M. in Room 115
Producing Valued Motivated Students 
Where Everyone Does Everything to Achieve their Personal Best!

Palo Verde Site Council Meetings are open to the public. This meeting is authorized and consistent with A.R.S. Sec. 38-431.02. Notices are posted as required. Comments from visitors are welcome and can be shared during the parent/visitor portion of the agenda.
1.0 Opening Comments
1.1	Comments from the facilitator and introductions	
1.2	Members complete a sign in sheet and update an e-mail distribution list.
1.3	Recorder-Deena McGlade
2.0	Review minutes from March 27th meeting
	Citizen Comments (3 minute maximum in time for each)
3.0	Old Business:
3.2 Student Needs from Student Presentations
3.2 Undesignated Tax Credit Monies---High Jump Mat, Shade Structure for Softball, More tables for our patio/outside classroom, Poster boards for Science fairs, Medals for sports

4.0	New Business:	  
4.1	PTO
	UNA
	CHURCH
4.2	Dates for 2017-18 school year meetings
	Future Meeting Topics


Throughout the year, students presented to Site Council.  The below comments came directly from the various presentations and will be discussed at our last meeting on 5/15.  

Student Needs: 
1. Continue having clubs and sports
2. Would coaches consider holding practice later to provide time for a “study hall” for athletes OR would coaches open up their classrooms in the morning for study hall? 
3. More opportunities for 6th grade students to visit Palo Verde to make transition to middle school smoother.  
4. Study hall opportunities for all students—more homework in middle school  

Financial Needs:
1. $500 will be hosting an event in the library next year, inviting community and businesses to support our students and programs.  This should be planned early on so event can take place in October (possibly the date of the Site Council meeting).  This money has already been voted upon and earmarked for the 2017-18 school year. 

Student Positives:
1. Recognition Assemblies and other Character building (RC, CC!, PBIS)
2. Teachers know what they are doing—on top of their game
3. PV teachers teach the whole child
4. Thinking Maps work and help students
5. Science labs
6. Students believe this is the best middle school in the state of AZ!
7. Clubs, Sports, and Extra-Curricular opportunities—we can do more than just be a student 
8. PV prepares us for high school
9. Teachers not only teach us, but make us  happy.  They hold us accountable with our behaviors and grades
10. Music Program

Challenges:
1. Teachers are tough on homework, late work, assignments
2. Other students not doing the right thing
3. Keeping grades up
4. More and better technology
5. More field trips
6. Too much testing
7. Dress code too strict
8. [bookmark: _GoBack]Understanding work versus memorizing
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